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Dear Friends

The inaugural meeting of the Friends Group of the Morwell National Park was
held at the Fosters Gully Picnic area on May l0th at 2.30 pm.

Eight people attended plus representatives of the Latrobe Valley field
Naturalists. Apologies were received from Mrs Ellen Lyndon and the Brewster
family (both instrumental in the proclaimation of the park initially).

The aims and objectives were put to the meeting by Ian Roche (Ranger), Yvonne
Aplin and Gail Roche. After much discussion a decision was made by all in
attendance to proceed with the formation of a Group with an attempt to
interest more people via detailed publicity.

Our next meeting will be held on Sunday June 1st commencing at 11.30 am in the
park picnic area. Plans and maps detailing the proposed land purchases will
be available for viewing and discussion over lunch. After lunch it is
proposed to conduct a walk along some of the park boundaries to gain a
perspective of the park and its relationship to its surroundings.

Looking forward to your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Yvonne Aplin


